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1. Tigers of the Month - 7th Grade - Will Grayson; 8th Grade - 
MaLeah Enzenauer; 9th Grade - Joshue Zuniga; 10th Grade - 
Dakoda DuChene; 11th Grade - MaKenna Enzenauer; 12th 
Grade - Rylan Warner

2. Student Performance - The ineligibility list (students with 
F’s) is down 53 percent from last year (2020) and it is down 9 
percent from 2019.  Amazing job students and teachers. On the 
other side of this the amount of discipline has been up from the 
past years; especially due to tardiness.  We have been and will be 
working on some plans to remediate this.  Most behavior issues 
have been fairly minor as students are beginning to settle in.  
Another positive note is that we had 18 students take the PSAT 
test (most that I can find in any given year - 25 total for 3 years 
combined).  We had 6 - 10th graders and 12 - 11th graders. We 
have one student that finished in the upper 95th percentile, which 
is extremely good and we will await National Merit status.  Our 
average from 18 students is on par with the past two years, 
showing that our students may not be as far behind as was 
predicted. Great job students, teachers and Ms. Routh. 
-We had another successful enrichment/intervention day where students were 
involved in many activities from ACT prep to creating cards for a local nursing 
home (picture on the right).  

3. Student Organization/Leadership Items - 
- Feed my Starving Children (group photo on the right) - SADD and 

student council visited this amazing organization on Tuesday, December 14.  
They packaged over 900 meals for families!!!

- Sharing Tree - This project has an amazing amount of support 
again.  So happy that Tiger pride shows up in our communities 
to help those in need.

4. Choir Concerts - It was so good to hear our students singing and 
participating.  Mr. Beaupre and his students did a wonderful job in 
preparation for this beautiful concert.  Great job everyone. 

5. Site Team Update 

Providing quality education while preparing our students and 
community for the future. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OvH-bRFsFjVg5-BQTgqQ7ai9rfA9B8WRhly2-3YlHqo/edit?usp=sharing

